New Business:

e Improvements to the library were discussed.

e Dan Stanbridge, Assistant Librarian, approached the board to
request a wage increase. The employee shared concerns about
current compensation and explained reasons for the request. The
board listened and decided to go into closed session and address the
wage increase later.

Adjournment

Melissa Cole motioned to adjourn the meeting, second by Deana Parsick.
The meeting concluded at 6:42 PM.

The next Board meeting is scheduled for September 16, at 5:30 PM.



